
 

 

Report from Reference group meeting September 30.  

Attending: Elen Ekeberg Klippen, Eliane Huygens Olsen, Leonardo Constantini and John 

Tyssedal. 

The students were satisfied with the book, and sofar everything seemed to be working fine. 

The arrangement. with some compulsory exercises was also welcomed. 

The lecturer was told to be concerned about that the volume of the sound from the microphone  

sometimes was too low.  

 

 

 


